
DEAR MR JONES

JUNE 5,2009

Missouri Public
Service Commission

I WAS NOT SURE WHOM TO ADDRESS THIS TO, BUT I ASUME THAT YOU WILL GET IT
TO THE RIGHT PERSON .

I AM RESPONDING TO THE COMMISSION'S STAFF'S RECOMMENDATION CONCERNING THE
WOODLAND ACRES WATER SYSTEM, WHICH I AM THE OWNER OF .

I HAVE READ AND AGREE WITH MAJORITY OF THE STAFF'S RECOMMENDATIONS,I DO
QUESTION THE HIGH COST THAT HAS BEEN SET TO CHARGE MY WATER CUSTOMERS .

I WOULD PERFER THAT THE COMMISSION WOULD DROP EACH OF THESE CHARGES DOWN
THIRTY ($30 .00) DOLLARS EACH QUARTER, AND CHARGE THE FULL TIME RESIDENTS
A RATE OF $140 .34 QUARTERLY, AND CHARGE THE PART TIME RESIDENTS A RATE OF
$106 .27 QUARTERLY .

HOWEVER, IF THIS IS GOING TO PROLONG MY REQUEST FOR A CERTIFICATE OF
CONVENIENCE AND NECESSITY TO PROVIDE WATER SERVICE FOR A FEE; THAN I SAY
LEAVE IT AS IS .

SINCERELY

JERRY REED
DJBfA WOODLAND ACRES
WATER SYSTEM
417-644-2358
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